
STAY SAFE AT CHURCH  

by being carefully and considerately 

 

According to our COVID-Safe Plan please notice: 

 

• We follow the the regulations of the government, the District Church and 
community. 

• We stay at home when we feel sick or when we have been in close contact 

with a person who is positive for COVID-19 

• Please pay attention to the general distance rules and hand hygiene. 

• It is necessary to tell us your name(s), address and phone-number. 
(for tracking of infection chains) 

• All attendees will need to wear a certified medical facemask (OP/FFP2) 
during the divine service and in the fellowship areas around the church. 

• When sitting in the sanctuary, members should follow the directions of the 
ushers and stagger their seating in order to leave 1,5m between themselves, 
both across the pew/seats as well as in front and behind. Only, people of the 
same household can sit more closely. 

• Given the high risks currently associated with group singing, please note that 
congregational singing is not possible at this time. 

• When coming forward for Holy Communion, members should leave their 
facemask on and leave at least 1,5m between themselves and the person in 
front of them in line. When receiving Holy Communion from the minister, the 
members should extend the open palms of their hands as they approach to 
allow the dispensation of the wafer without touching and stay at arm’s length 
away from the minister. The communion wafer should be carried away and 
taken once seated. 

• After service – as you leave, please remember to maintain social distancing 
guidelines and refrain from touching anyone. A nod, wave, or bow with hand 
over heart are alternative and meaningful ways to greet each other. 


